

Tuskegee National Alumni Association, Inc. P.O. Box 1116 Tuskegee Institute, AL 36087

Dear Tuskegee University Alumni,

Welcome to the Tuskegee National Alumni Association (TNAA) website. TNAA is an organization that was founded in 1885 in Montgomery, Alabama and has been strongly supporting Tuskegee University for the past 134 years. Our recent support includes raising money, recruiting students, providing academic



scholarships as well as vastly improving the living and learning facilities on campus. Our primary focus is growing our organization's membership and becoming much more effective for the students, staff and faculty of our Alma Mater. Our goal is to increase our membership from approximately 1,400 members to 2,000 members and to increase our alumni contributions from \$3Million to \$5Million over the next year. Tuskegee University needs our help now more than ever.

I invite you to return to campus anytime, especially for Homecoming and Founders' Day. You can also follow us on Facebook, LinkedIn, Twitter and Instagram. I am also asking you to get involved in your hometown by joining one of our sixty-five (65) local alumni chapters and help us recruit talented students to Tuskegee University.

Thank you for visiting our new and exciting alumni and friend's website. Please revisit this site often for updates and press releases on alumni news and events. When you return to campus, please stop by the alumni affairs office which is located on the third floor of the Kresge Center. The TU Alumni Relations Staff loves to see alumni and share with them the latest happenings on campus.

I am requesting that if you are not a member of TNAA please join us today.

Thank you for your support of TNAA and Tuskegee University.

Warmest regards,

Burt Rowe (70)
President of TNAA